
From: Sarah Thuss 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 11:15 AM 
To: Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@London.ca> 
Subject: CRUCIAL feedback regarding the Shift Rapid Transit Public Meeting 

  

 
I am a London resident who is passionate about the rights of everyone regardless of ability.  I 
viewed the photo of the proposed new Shift Rapid Transit System. While I am in support of this 
new system, the photo shows an illegal structure in direct violation of AODA laws! Our 
municipality will be liable for law suits under the new act if it goes through this way. The 
specific problem is that a person using a wheelchair would not be able to safely or independently 
pass the shelter on the platform without being pushed onto the tracks. This is a very simple fix of 
widening the platform area or even making a shelter that is not in the way, such as an 
overhanging cover. Please make this a top priority at the public meeting scheduled for May 26, 
2016. Accessibility is not only a human right, it is the law. 
Thank you for your time! 

 
Sincerely,  
Sarah Hunt 
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